

SAINT PAUL POLICE FOUNDATION

Beverly Turner Interim Executive Director

October 31, 2012

Tim Butler Fire Chief St. Paul Fire Department 645 Randolph Avenue St. Paul, MN 55102

Dear Chief Butler,

The Saint Paul Police Foundation is pleased to inform you of the approval of your request for 100 Club Funds for 2011 to be used for universal gym exercise equipment for three of your fire stations.

Under the terms of the trust agreement, funds must be spent and a fund expenditure report submitted before the end of this calendar year. Enclosed is a check for \$13,331.65.

Please feel free to call me at (651) 291-2820 if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Bev Turner

Interim Executive Director